Please know that on 3/17/20, the Rhode Island Department of Health strongly recommended we restrict patient care
to emergencies only for the next 21 days.

Our office will be open Monday through Friday 9AM to 1PM to take care of your urgent dental needs only during that
time.

We are in the process of calling patients to reschedule appointments affected by this change.
If you need assistance regarding emergency treatment or have questions, please call during those hours.

If you have a dental emergency beyond those hours, that you feel cannot wait, please call our office and our after
hours message will give you further instructions.

You are all important to us and we are committed to helping you return to your normal dental care routine as soon as
this crisis passes. We are here for you if you need us.

Please continue to do your part to help prevent the spread of this virus.
Stay safe.
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